Tampa Thunder
Power Soccer

Dear Mr. Lasker,

Thank you for donating to me and the Tampa Thunder Power Soccer Team. Each
donation brings us closer to the USPSA National Tournament in Indianapolis. We
appreciate your contribution and support, and we are working hard at our
practices so that we can make you proud!

Thanks again,

Chris Rhoades




